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Rangeley Family Medicine to hold Well Child Exams Day 

RANGELEY – Will your child play sports this fall? Does your child need any immunizations before the school year begins? 

Rangeley Family Medicine will offer a full day of Well Child Exams in preparation for school entrance and sports 

clearances on Tuesday, August 9th from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM. 

 

The health center will offer a $100 discount after insurance payments on your child’s exam and immunizations, thanks 

to the generous support of Rangeley Health and Wellness! Call early to book your child’s appointment while time slots 

are still available!  

 

To schedule an appointment, please call (207) 864-3303. The team at Rangeley Family Medicine wants to help you 

prepare for the season so your child will be ready on day 1 of the new school year. 

 

Rangeley Family Medicine is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of healthcare and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants 

and individual donations.  
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